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September 27, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about kleptocracy. Both the administration and congress

appear intent on cutting services to most of the country while greatly enrich-

ing a select few. Departments are being eviscerated with a hiring freeze,

huge proposed cuts and arbitrary, morale crushing administrative moves

while department secretaries such as Price, Pruitt and Mnuchen are under

House investigation for billing private flights, and Pruitt and your own fam-

ily continue to make news for remarkable personal security expenses. Your

regulatory decisions also appear to be benefiting a few large companies at

the expense of everyone else. Legislatively you have been backing bills to cut

health care for tens of millions to enrich only a few thousand and your new

tax proposal, while very light on detail, appears to have similar priorities.

Please assure me that you will use public funds for the public.

I am very proud to be a US citizen and a large part of that derives

from our government for the people.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


